
Dear David 
 
My comments on the latest consultation are as before. The vast majority of people in Hallow would 
rather see several small developments instead of another estate. It would be better to meet the 
housing needs for the village across a number of smaller sites than just one site, as the smaller sites 
can provide better design, and less ‘housing estate’ feel which is destroying the traditional character 
of the village. 
 
The site I have put forward at Park Acre Church Lane Hallow would fit the small site  criteria and as a 
local developer I can assure its delivery. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Gavin Warr 
 
 
 
 
 
Gavin Warr 
Director 
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